EHHD LOI Needed for Any Proposal

Please be advised that an EHHD Letter of Intent form is required for Dean approval of any grant or contract to be managed by either the MSU Office of Sponsored Programs or the MSU Foundation.  In addition, an LOI is required whether you are the Principal Investigator, or a Co-PI working with a colleague in another department or college.
Link to Sept 2011 LOI
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